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Mr. Frank Rutherford <rutherf@concentric.net>

Dear Mr. Rutherford,

Thank you for your public review comment on NCITS BSR 333, Multimedia Commands - 2 (MMC-2), contained in
T10/99-307r0 at ftp://ftp.t10.0rg/t10/document.99/99-307r0.pdf. The T10 Technical Committee elected to not make
any changes to the MMC-2 draft standard and responded to your comment as follows:

" The sub-header is 8 bytes. It is actually a 4 byte field which is simply repeated. The form is one bit in within 4 bytes.
The presumption is you only want to send 2048 (instead of 2056) bytes per sector or 2328 (instead of 2336) bytes
per sector. If specification of form is provided together with those block sizes, there is no way to specify the other 31

bits of the sub-header?"

Per the NCITS rules, | am required to inform you that you have 20 working days from the date of this letter to reply
and indicate if your comments have not been satisfactorily resolved.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the Multimedia Commands - 2 draft standard.

Sincerelv vours,

John Lohmeyer, Chair T10

cc: Deborah Donovan, NCITS Secretariat

*Operating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute.
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